
We are hosting Christmas this year. Not spend-
ing Christmas at home in 2020 & 2021, we 
didn’t put up a Christmas tree. We really didn’t 
have any in our field that would have worked 
anyway. Fortunately, in spite of the drought, we 
actually had a nice tall tree to bring into the 
house this year!  

Robert  really enjoys working puzzles. In order 
to have lots of room for family on Christmas, he 
has put away his puzzle table until after Christ-
mas. Once Christmas is over, he will then set 
up our 4 x 8 craft table in the living room and 
start working on a 5,000 piece puzzle! 

We enjoyed Thanksgiving hosted by the Lewis’ 
especially with such a nice group of 18 of us! 
Good food, beautiful table settings, lots of 
games and group pictures taken. Thanksgiving 
is traditionally the time of year we take group 
photos. This year photos were taken outside on 
the Lewis’ deck area. At least it wasn’t too cold 
to do photos outside as it was in 2015! 

A big thank you to Dave, Stacey, Ashley, Arya, 
and everyone for all they did to make Thanks-
giving 2022 such a special, wonderful time! 

The Pines, along with their Rottweiler, Kai, 
(now 10-months-old), will be arriving at our 
house December 24th. This week they are en-
joying skiing and snow boarding with their 
friends, the Lims, in Mammoth. Left to right in 
the ski photo below: Brex, Kaya Lim, Sierra, 
and Rylan.
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Tree Time, Ski Time, Puzzle 
Time, Family Picture Time & 
Thanksgiving Thanks Time.




